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Brandy Butler

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 3:52 PM
To: Kyesha Mapp
Cc: Margo DuVal; Shelby Whitfield; Ashley Soete
Subject: RE: 20170009-EI - Removal of the City of Miami

Hi Kyesha, 
 
Thank you for the confirmation.  Per your request below, the City of Miami’s contact information has 
been removed from Docket 20170009-EI.  There was no attachment to this e-mail as I received it, 
however, the City’s notice of withdrawal is available in DN 06960-2017. 
 
Thank you, 
Dorothy 
 
 
From: Tiffany Brown  
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 3:23 PM 
To: Kyesha Mapp; Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Margo DuVal; Shelby Whitfield; Ashley Soete 
Subject: RE: 20170009-EI - Removal of the City of Miami 
 
I will forward this to Dorothy for handling. -Thanks 
 
From: Kyesha Mapp  
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 3:16 PM 
To: Tiffany Brown 
Cc: Margo DuVal; Shelby Whitfield; Ashley Soete 
Subject: 20170009-EI - Removal of the City of Miami 
 
Tiffany, 
 
Can you please remove the City of Miami from Docket No. 20170009-EI because they have formally withdrawn 
from these proceedings. I have attached the official copy of the City’s withdrawal notice. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kyesha Mapp 
Senior Attorney  
Economic Regulation Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6230 
KMapp@psc.state.fl.us  
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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